





Principal Mr R Boyjoonauth LL.B (Hons), NPQH 'Dedicated to the Happiness of Our Children – Success No Matter What'

Tel. No: 01634-250861 Fax. No: 01634-256770

Chattenden Lane Chattenden Rochester Kent ME3 8LF

16th June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Covid Protocols

As we bask in the glorious sunshine, it is very easy to forget that we are still in the midst of a pandemic. As the Prime Minister explained to the nation on Monday, infection rates are still very high to due the Delta Variant and numbers are rising in Medway.

We are very lucky that we have not had to close a bubble yet at Chattenden this term, but with rising cases, we have to remain cautious. **I kindly request parents once again to respect the school community by wearing a face covering whilst on the playground at morning drop off and afternoon pick up. Please also ensure that you are bringing your child to the correct gate, at the correct time. Years R-4 should be using the bottom gate and Years 5 and 6 at the top gate.**

Thank you for your cooperation and supporting us to help keep your child safe.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. R. Boyjoonauth

a deloreus

PRINCIPAL











